
 

 

05 December 2024 

 

Dear Parents / Carers, 

We are so excited to tell you that we will be taking all of the children (and staff) in school to the Panto this 

year as a lovely Christmas treat - oh yes we will! There will be no cost to parents for this visit. We are 

funding the visit from our school fund. 

We will be visiting York Theatre Royal on Friday 13th December to see Aladdin. Details of the show can be 

found via the following link - https://www.yorktheatreroyal.co.uk/show/aladdin/  

We will be leaving school between 8.40am and 9am to walk to the theatre and the show will start at 

10.30am. Ideally, we will set off with the youngest children first so please could all children arrive from 

8.30am-8:40am to allow us to leave school as early as possible. There will be arrangements in place to 

transport some of the children via car according to their needs. We will be getting back to school via coach 

and should be back by 1.40pm.  

If you would like to book a school lunch for your child, please book this via SchoolGrid in the usual way.  

Please could all pupils bring a named water bottle for the walk and whilst at the theatre. You may wish to 

provide snacks for your child to eat before the show starts or during the interval, or send 30p for your child 

to purchase something from our Snack Stop to eat there. At the theatre, school will be providing a tasty 

treat for the children to eat during the interval as well.  

As we will be walking to the theatre, please could parents ensure children are wearing comfortable shoes 

like trainers and that they are wearing a suitable coat for the weather. It would be lovely if the children 

were wearing a Christmas jumper or Christmas accessories with their school trousers / skirts. 

As this is a local visit and within school, we do not need permission from parents for the visit. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Vicki Kerr 

Principal 

https://www.yorktheatreroyal.co.uk/show/aladdin/

